

WORKSHOP Nº14

THROUGHLINES: What did you do yesterday? GENERATIVE TOPICS: Class experiences• What happened?• On vacatio

VERARCHING GOALS: Students will be able to request and provide
arification about how names and unknown words are spelled.

n	PERIOD:
	COURSE:

ENGLISH TEACHER:

DATE:

NAME:

Instructions:

- 1. Read the story.
- 2. Translate the text.
- 3. Underline the subjects in color blue
- 4. Underline the irregular verbs in color red.
- 5. Underline the regular verbs in color orange.
- 6. Underline the complements in color green.
- 7. Answer the questions.
- 8. Make a friso to illustrate 10 images taken from Cinderella story and describe each one using a sentence in past tense.

CINDFRFLLA

Cinderella lived in a small village in the north of England. She had two sisters; they were very ugly. She got up every morning at six o'clock, then she made breakfast for her sisters, and afterwards she cleaned the house. She worked all day. Her two ugly sisters were very lazy; they never did any work because Cinderella did everything. Cinderella was very unhappy.



One day, the postman came to the house. He gave Cinderella's sister an envelope . In the envelope there were three invitations to a party at the Prince's house. She said to her sisters, "Fantastic! There is a party at the Prince's house. I can wear my new red dress and Emerald can wear her new blue dress, but Cinderella can't go because her dress is old and dirty and she hasn't got any shoes."

On Saturday at 8 o'clock, the ugly sisters went to the party. Cinderella sat in the kitchen. She was very sad. There was a ring at the door. Cinderella opened the door. There was a woman. She said, "Hello! I am your Fairy Godmother. Why are you sad?" Cinderella said, "I want to go to the party but I haven't got any beautiful clothes." The Fairy Godmother said, "No problem, here is a new dress and some glass shoes. There is a golden bicycle in the street. Now you can go to the party, but you must return before 12 o'clock." Cinderella said, "Thank you." She put on the glass shoes and the red dress. She looked very pretty. Then she went to the party by bicycle.

The party was very good. At first, Cinderella was very shy but after an hour, the Prince asked Cinderella to dance. They danced for a long time. The Prince said to Cinderella, "I like your dress and you are very pretty." Cinderella was very happy. She forgot what time it was. Suddenly the clock rang. Cinderella said, "Oh no! I must go. It is 12 o'clock." She ran home, at the door of the Prince's house she lost her shoe.

The next day, the Prince was very sad because he was in love with Cinderella but he didn't know where she lived. He went to all the houses in the village and

said, "Do you know whose shoe this is?" Finally, he went to Cinderella's house. Cinderella opened the door. The Prince said, "I love you. Do you want to marry me?" Cinderella said, "Yes." The wedding was the week after. Cinderella and the Prince were never unhappy again.

The end.

READING COMPREHENSION

Can you answer these questions? Yes, I can No, I Can't		
Where did Cinderella live?		
At what time did Cinderella get up?		
What were Cinderella's sisters look like?		
What was Cinderella like?		
Who gave the dress to Cinderella?		
Was Cinderella at the party?		
How did she go to the party?		
Did the prince dance with Cinderella?		
Why was the prince sad?		
Did Cinderella get married?		